
April 4, 2023 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH IN 
OKALOOSA COUNTY LIFTS HEALTH 
ADVISORY FOR CHULA VISTA BAYOU 

Contact 
Allison McDaniel 
HealthyOkaloosaPIO@flhealth.gov 
850-344-0580  

FORT WALTON BEACH, Fla.— The Florida Department of Health in Okaloosa County 
(DOH-Okaloosa) has lifted a health advisory for Chula Vista Bayou and Garnier Bayou in Ft. 
Walton Beach. Sampling of the waters in that area have resulted in bacterial levels below the 
advisory level. 

For more information about the potential health effects of wastewater overflow, residents and 
visitors are encouraged to contact DOH-Okaloosa at (850) 833-9247 or visit 
www.HealthyOkaloosa.com.  

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 
and community efforts. 
 
Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information about the 
Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 

### 

mailto:HealthyOkaloosaPIO@flhealth.gov
http://www.healthyokaloosa.com/
http://www.phaboard.org/
https://www.facebook.com/FLDepartmentofHealth?utm_source=article
https://www.instagram.com/florida.health/
https://twitter.com/HealthyFla?utm_source=article
http://www.floridahealth.gov/?utm_source=article

